
 

 

Rec Board Meeting  
01/08/2016 

 
Present: Kathleen Dupont, Sarah McClure, Amanda Hreben, Carrie Knight, Hannah 
Flannery, Jada Clark, Mandy Poulin. 
 
Review of Minutes: No minutes to review.  
 
Ball Field:  Both dugouts not finished yet, we would like to create a sign-up genius for 
volunteer help with finishing these.  Also discussed designating a work-day.  Mowing 
needs to be delegated, can set up a sign-up genius for this as well. 
 
Basketball:  Is going as planned.  Discussed more money for referees and at the same 
time kid refs are making too much money.  Looking for more affordable solution; ? high 
school students needing community service.  Would like to get away from using Kents 
Hill if possible due to the cost of the facility.  Need gym time from 830-1030 and 1030-
1230. ?Saturday morning middle school gym access.   
 
Baseball & Softball: Sign-ups will be in March 
 
Winter Fun Day: Tentative date of 2/21/2016 from 1-4: Skating/hockey/ice fishing at the 
beach, sledding at the school, cookies and hot coco.  
 
Easter: Tentative date for the hunt is Saturday the 26th of March.  
 
Swim Lessons: Will not be offering this year.  
 
Membership Update:  Aaron McClure resigned, Hannah Flannery will be sworn in next 
monday, Mandy Poulin will contact the town office to fill out application and set date to 
be sworn in. 2 people have terms that are up in June, John Bourque and Sarah 
Bashford. Carrie will reach out potentially looking for 2 more people.  
 
  
 
 


